STATE OF INDIANA)

                             SS)

COUNTY OF CLAY)

The September 27, 2021, special meeting of the Clay County Commissioners was called to order by President Paul Sinders at 10:30 a.m.  Those present included Commissioners Paul Sinders, Marty Heffner, and Bryan Allender. Also attending was Eric Somheil, Attorney for the County Executive, and Jennifer M Flater, Auditor of Clay County who made a record of the proceedings to wit:

IN THE MATTER OF FINAL PUBLIC HEARING ON IOCRA SMALL BUSINESS GRANT
Paul Sinders opened the public hearing for the IOCRA Small Business Grant at 10:30 am. No public attended the meeting so the public hearing was closed.
Kristy Jerrell stated the grant funds had been disbursed to 26 small businesses in Clay County. Everything went very well with the grant process and all documents have been submitted. Kristy will prepare the follow up information with the 26 businesses and IOCRA for the next two years. Kristy stated once all documents have been submitted at the end of the two year time frame she will send a completed copy of the grant to Jennifer to have on file in the Auditor’s Office.
Motion to authorize the Commissioner President to sign all documents for the IOCRA COVID 19 Phase 3 Small Business Grant was made by Marty Heffner and seconded by Bryan Allender. Motion carried 3-0. 

IN THE MATTER OF ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business pertaining to this special meeting, a motion to adjourn was made by Marty Heffner and seconded by Bryan Allender.  Motion carried 3-0.  
Clay County Commissioners 

Attest:

Clay County Auditor
